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St Andrews Fprscopal Church
Tl Wes¢ Menigomery Koad
Tuskegeq lostiiate, Alabams 56085

Church: S54-727-5200 - Fmail: www.standrewstuskegae.com

Dear St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church Member,

“Everyone who was willing and whose heart moved him/her came and brought an offering
to the LORD for the work.” (Exodus 35:21)

Here at St. Andrew’s Episcopal, we’re big supporters of the spirit of giving. Over the last
year, we have taken the funds you have generously donated to fund our Outreach Ministry
by: Scholarship, Donated through the Tuskegee University Local Alumni Association to a
local Macon County student attending Tuskegee University, Sponsored a child for summer
camp at Alabama Rural Ministry Program (Auburn), Furnished food for parishioners for
Fellowship Hour following Holy Eucharist Sunday’s, Scholarship to a Tuskegee University
Senior Chemistry/Biology Student (Ludwick Scholarship), Financial Support for East
Alabama Food Bank (Opelika), Food Basket Donation to Tuskegee D.H.R., Fag Welcome
Back Picnic - gifts to Sick n Shut-ins, Celebrated High School and College Graduates
(monetary gifts), Donated gathering space for Community Meetings (AARP, AKA, Power to
the People, Social Receptions...etc.), Donated ‘shoeboxes’ to Samaritan’s Purse Ministry,
Donated to Celebration of Life Repass, Ongoing purchases to replace damaged items from
the church collapse, and Maintenance and Upkeep of Church Building and Rectory. You
made this possible! Thank you!

Itis our desire to continue growing and serving our community. With your support and
generosity, we can grow and spread the Word of God. We understand that donating money
isn’t always possible during these challenging economic times. If you cannot support St.
Andrew’s financially, there are other ways you can support the church, with your time and

talents.

As a reminder, we accept Credit and Debit card and PayPal giving, online via the church
website: www.standrewstuskegee.com.

Sincerely,

St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church Vestry





